
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

2nd September 2021 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 5 visit to Kent Police Open Day – Monday, 6th September 
 
Further to our letter sent to you in June we are happy to confirm that the children will be attending the Kent Police 
Open Day on Monday, 6th September. The school has previously attended this event which has been very worthwhile 
and much enjoyed by the children. As well as the many stalls and activities available we have also arranged for the 
children to visit the popular Gaming Zone. 
 
You have previously given consent for your child to attend this event and we write to confirm the details for the day. 
The coach will be leaving school at 8.00am to ensure that we arrive in time for the start of this event. We therefore 
ask that all Year 5 children arrive to school at 7.50am on Monday. The coach will be leaving the event at 2.30pm and 
we expect the children to arrive back to school at approximately 3.45pm when they should be collected from the 
school. They will need to bring a packed lunch and may bring a snack and a drink to have at some time during the 
morning (no sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). If you are in receipt of Free School Meals, and have 
previously requested this, a basic packed lunch will be supplied under the Free School Meals/Universal Free School 
Meals. The children should wear normal school uniform, bring a rucksack with a rain coat and a sun hat if required. 
Please apply sun protection cream before your child arrives at school as this is an outdoor event. The children do not 
need to bring any money on the day. 
 
I am sure the children will gain a lot from this visit and it will be a great start to our exciting year ahead. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Sara Ward 
Class Teachers 
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